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20/09/2021  09:59:052021/3299/P OBJ Lucia Sivilotti I live in Regal Lane and pass this spot several times every day.

I object to the proposed changes in the wall and gate that back onto Regal Lane.

Firstly, the proposal would increase the width of the vehicle gate substantially (and unnecessarily, as the 

present width easily accommodates a car).

The increased width will reduce the parking space in the Lane, and it will destroy the present planting.

Secondly, it is proposed to increase the height of the existing wall with a steel trellis.  The Lane is already quite 

shady and dark.  This area is one of the few spots with an open aspect, where light comes in.

This is not just a matter of amenity, but of general security.  As a single woman, who has to walk on her own, I 

find the plan to make this area DARKER and LESS overlooked by the windows of the flats in number 1 quite 

worrying.
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